
From: David Smith < >  

Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 8:53 AM 

To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Support for Leif Palmberg rezoning application 

 

To the Galiano LTC 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed zoning amendment currently under 

consideration – application #PLRZ20240003 submitted by Leif Palmberg. 

I believe very strongly, from both an environmental as well as economic prospective, 

that encouragement of local businesses on the island is necessary; particularly when the goal of 

the business is to create goods and or services for the benefit of local residents.  

I compliment Mr. Palmberg for the quality of his application, having taken into consideration the 

issues of noise and water. Further I am very impressed with his willingness to meet and discuss 

any concerns that are raised by his neighbours. It is interesting that many of his neighbours have 

change their views from Not in My Backyard, to strongly being in support  of the 

application having spent the time and effort to  meet with Leif and discuss their concerns. 

 

Thank you. 

 

David Smith 

 

Galiano Island 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


